
 

Dr. Pudlas 

Retirement! 
Since 1990, Dr. Pudlas has helped 

mentor amazing future teachers and 

special educators! Any of Dr. P’s former 

students, friends and colleagues, you 

are invited to please help us 

CELEBRATE! 

HOW?  

• Send a word of encouragement 

&/or photo to Dr. Pudlas via   

tpudlas@sd35.bc.ca. We are 

making a memory book for him! 

• Join the Facebook Group  “TWU 

School of Education” and 

comment on the post re: Dr. 

Pudlas’ retirement  seen in the 

photo 

• R.S.V.P to Tamara Pudlas if 

you’d like to receive information 

about Dr. Pudlas’ celebration on 

TWU campus scheduled for 

August 26, 2020  
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